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Electrofishing Volunteer Day May 27

	Credit Valley Conservation (CVC) is looking for volunteers to assist with Electrofishing Volunteer Day May 27.

It will be where the Credit River Crosses Highway 10, north of Highpoint Sideroad from 9 a.m. to noon.

This monitoring technique is used to inventory fish species and populations. CVC depends on volunteers to help carry out this type

of monitoring.

Those younger than 18 are advised they might need to bring a waiver signed by a parent or guardian to participate.

For more information, contact the crew at 416-989-6602.

Be sure to wear comfortable pants (no jeans) with socks, a hat, sunscreen and bring water and snacks/lunch. All required equipment

will be provided.
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